
Holy Family School will have a vacancy on the School Board for the

2019-2020 school year. The Board acts in an advisory capacity to the

Pastor and Principal. The Board must follow the spirit of the policies

established by the Diocese of Springfield under the auspices of the

Diocesan Board of Education. The most important mandate of the

Board is to implement, at the local level, the policies of the Diocesan

Board. Each member of the Board is expected to serve as

ChaIrperson/Co-Chairperson of a committee such as: Finance, Bingo,

Fundraising, Fish Fry, Building and Grounds, Marketing/Public Relations,

Memorial Brick Project, Technology/Website, and Scrip.

To be eligible, individuals must be 21 years of age, a parent or guardian

of a HFS student, and/or a member of Holy Family Parish.

If you are Interested, please send a letter stating your qualifications to

Mrs. Margaret Pennell, Principal of HFS, before April 12, 2019. Names

will be submitted to the Board for discussion and forwarded to Fr. Jeff,

who will interview the candidates and appoint the new Board Member.

If you have questions, please contact Mrs. Pennell


